
MINUTES 
Short-Term Rental Special Committee 

January 4, 2024  3pm Library 

Committee Members Present:  March Dye, Meg Walton, Bob Chase (Carey Ford unable 
to attend due to illness)

Also present 7 members of the public.


The committee appointed March Dye as chairman.


Bob Chase brought up questions to bring him up to speed in regards to reasons for an 
ordinance.

The committee went over the forms that would be needed.

The committee went through various items to potentially be included in an Ordinance.


Each member of the committee will contact two municipalities and ask them questions 
about their STR Ordinances concerning enforcement, management, violations and 
goals.


Comments were heard from the public.


Meeting adjourned at 4:30

Next meeting January 16 - 11am at the Library



